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Applications for registration were \received from a
number of gentlemen which were referred back for further
evidence that they were entitled to it.

On motion Mr. Ilerbert Carmichael of Vietoria, an
Analytical Chemist, was elected an Honorary Member of the
Association, as it was the intention of the Provincial
Government to appoint him Public Analyst. *

The Third Meeting of the Council was the regular
quarterly one and  was held at New Westminster on Sep-
tember 9th, 1891.
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At this meeting, registration as Licentiates of Pharmacy
was refused to Mr. A. F. C. Herring and Mr. T.J. Arm-
strong, both of New Westminster.

The next regular meeting of the Council was held at
Nanaimo, on December 10th, 1891. The Secretary reported
that le had made application to the Colonist Lithographing
Company for the custody of the stones on' which was en-
graved our certificates, but had beén refused on the grounds
that it was not customary for the stones to e removed from
the office and that the tender was for the work alone.

Mr. A. C. McAlpine of Victoria, having made applica-
tion to the Council for registration as a Licentiate of
Pharmacy, it was decided that as he had not taken mlvuntngt-
of the time clause in the’ Act, the Council had no alternative
but to refuse the registration.

The President and.Secretary were instructed to inter-
view Dr. Milne, M.P.P., in regard to having the 5th line of
Section 28 of the Act, as printed with our by-laws, amended,
by striking out the word ¢ registration ” and substituting the
word “eéxamination ” therefor; thus making the Section




